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AMENDMENT #3
GMHA IFB 024-2024
Removal and Replacement of Shredder System

This amendment is in response to a request submitted by JMI Edison.

Question: In our search to provide an equal or better replacement for the whole shredder system,
we discovered that the manufacturer of the hydraulic tipper is no longer in business. We found a
manufacturer but they are require more information i.e. hopper feed height, required cycle time,
annual processing rate, cart dimensions, etc. To save time and gather real-time information, we
request that we observe one complete cycle: from when the GMHA Cart is loaded into the
hydraulic tipper, load is emptied into the shredder and back at the starting point. We kindly request
to be allowed to gather the information at your earliest convenience.

Response: A scheduled observation of a complete cycle process of the shredder system is set for
Tuesday, October 8, 2024 at 9:00 a.m.

Please acknowledge receipt of this amendment by signing and sending back to Materials
Management by Fax at 649-3640 or email to materials.mgmt@gmbha.org.

If you have any questions, please feel free to address your letter to Lillian Perez-Posadas MN, RN,
and fax to the Materials Management Office at 649-3640 or email to the

materials.mgmt@ gmbha.org.
incerely;
/
OLORES ELINAN

Hospital Materials Management Department
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